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3 February 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We would like to extend a very warm welcome to you all to our fundraising afternoon on 
Thursday 13 February 2020 at 1.30pm, to raise funds for St Oswalds.  Please find attached a 
leaflet for your information. 
 
February Half Term 
 
I should also like to remind you that we break up for our Half Term holiday on Thursday 13 
February at the normal finishing time.  There is a Staff Development Day on Friday 14 
February and therefore the school will be closed to pupils. 
 
School re-opens on Monday 24 February at the usual times. 
 
Snack & Lunch Money 
 
Snack money is £4.00 per half term and I should be grateful if you could send this in as early 
in the term as possible.   Could I also please ask you to ensure that lunch monies are paid 
promptly. 
 
 
On behalf of all our staff, may I wish you all a lovely break! 
  
Yours sincerely 
 

Sara Wild 
 
Mrs S K Wild 
Principal  
 


